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The “Doctors on Board Pipeline Program” is an innovative and exciting opportunity or African
America/Black, Native American Indian, Hispanic and minority students who are high school seniors,
juniors and sophomores, pre-med, college/university students, community college students, and post-
baccalaureates who want to become physicians or pharmacists.

Physicians Medical Forum is now accepting applications for 2016 Doctors on Board
Program. The application due date is FRIDAY, MARCH 4, 2016 at 5PM. For more
information on application process click here
Physicians Medical Forum calls for doctors, pharmacists, residents and medical students. If
you are a doctor, pharmacist, resident and medical student, Physicians Medical Forum is
asking that you sign-up and participate in the activities such as: mocking knot tying & surgery
clinic, mocking primary care clinics with real patients, doctors mentoring & students
networking workshop. To learn more click here
As an integral part of the team preparing and inspiring students towards their goal of
becoming future physicians and pharmacists, Physicians Medical Forum would like to invite
you to attend the Parent and Family Workshop and the awarding of student certificates and
post-reception held at the conclusion of the “Doctors on Board Pipeline Program.” To learn
more click here
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